Taxpayers Association of Oregon
PO Box 23573 Portland, OR 97281 (503) 603-9009

No on HB 2110, HB 2231, HB2533, and HB 2385
Tobacco taxes are already too high

Taxes are already too high. The legislature should be looking for places to cut costs
rather than raising taxes. This is particularly bad in bad economic times.

The tobacco taxes are highly regressive.

You are unlikely to get the revenues you are projecting. The tax base is already shrinking,

Large increases in taxes will just accelerate that process.

Businesses will lose revenue from sales of non-tobacco items when smokers decide to
purchase tobacco products out of state.

HB 2385, if passed, would cause real problems for the retailers. The retailers in the high
tax counties would see sales drop significantly. It is easy to go across county lines to
make purchases.

Please vote no on all of these bills.
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Taxes are already too high. The legislature should be looking for places to cut costs
rather than raising taxes. This is particularly bad in bad economic times.

The tobacco taxes are highly regressive.

You are unlikely to get the revenues you are projecting. The tax base is already shrinking.
Large increases in taxes will just accelerate that process.

Businesses will lose revenue from sales of non-tobacco items when smokers decide to
purchase tobacco products out of state.

HB 2385, if passed, would cause real problems for the retailers. The retailers in the high
tax counties would see sales drop significantly. It is easy to go across county lines o

make purchases.

Please vote no on all of these bills.
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Taxes are already too high. The legislature should be locking for places to cut costs
rather than raising taxes. This is particularly bad in bad economic times.

The tobacco taxes are highly regressive.

You are unlikely to get the revenues you are projecting. The tax base is already shrinking.
Large increases in taxes will just accelerate that process.

Businesses will lose revenue from sales of non-tobacco items when smokers decide to
purchase tobacco products out of state.

HRB 2385, if passed, would cause real problems for the retailers. The retailers in the high
tax counties would see sales drop significantly. It is easy to go across county lines to

make purchases.

Please vote no on all of these bills.
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Taxes arc already too high. The legislature should be looking for places to cut costs
rather than raising taxes. This is particularly bad in bad economic times.

The tobacco taxes are highly regressive.

You are unlikely to get the revenues you are projecting. The tax base is already shrinking,
Large increases in taxes will just accelerate that process.

Businesses will lose revenue from sales of non-tobacco items when smokers decide to
purchase tobacco products out of state.

HB 2385, if passed, would cause real problems for the retailers. The retailers in the high
tax counties would see sales drop significantly. It is easy to go across county lines to
make purchases.

Please vote no on all of these bills.
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